
PTWC GENERAL MEETING AGENDA 

December 14, 2015 

Parsippany Hills High School 

 
Motion to Open at 7:31 pm by June Madia, seconded by Jeff Camiscioli 

 

Board Members in Attendance:    Quorum? Yes (3 members) 

Angela Wasilewski 

Cris Parente 

Ralph Rocco 

June Madia 

 

Others In Attendance 
Jeff Camiscioli 
Mario Fornini 
Kerry Krauss 
Nick Kumburis 

Board Members Not In Attendance: 
Tony DeIntinis 
Linda Gohn 
Dan Ilic 
Gabe Nazziola 
 

Old Business 
 
Registration 2015-2016 

 Total Number Registered: 90 (last year 64) 

 Number returning from last year: 38 

 Number not returning from last year (from 57 kids because we lost 7 8th graders): 20 

 Number of new kids: 52 

 Grade Break-Outs: K=26, Grades 1-3=31, Grades 4-5=20, Grades 6-8=13 
 
Mat Purchase 

Gabe did the logo. June finalized ordering. Expected to be delivered in January, 2016.  
 
Team Pictures 
Using Photos by Elizabeth, the sister of member Pegeen Skennion. She also did LVF’s pics this 
season and comes highly recommended. Date being arranged and Angela will forward ASAP. 
 
Practice Information 
 
Fundraising 
Shop Rite Canning: Tony got the date wrong! PTWC was slated to participate on November 15th but 
Tony shared the date November 22nd instead. A few families showed up on that date along with June. 
June has granted those families credit for their work bond hours. She will get the names to Cris so 
she can credit those families. 
 
Uniform Distribution 
Any new members must contact Pat directly and arrange a pick up. 
 
Family Work Bond 

Volunteer sheets are online, live and being utilized. 
 
  



Kindergarten Clinic 
Albert not present but Cris was at a few practices doing paperwork and it seems to be going great. 
The kids are having a great time and Albert has complete control of the room. 
 
Med Kits 
Done and handed out to coaches immediately after November meeting. 
 
New Business 

 
PTWC TOURNAMENT – JANUARY 2-3, 2016 

Very lengthy discussion and brainstorming led by Ralph. Discussed teams currently committed 
financially and teams verbally committed. Ralph is hitting every outlet he can to get more teams. Jeff 
shared contact information of other coaches with Ralph. It is imperative we get more teams registered 
in order to make our efforts successful. 
 
Concessions: Being handled by Cris. June, Cris and Angela want to stay away from offering too many 
cooked-to-order items – the effort and time involved is a lot, especially if there aren’t a lot of teams 
(therefore not as many spectators purchasing.) Cris will get the shopping lists and trips taken care of 
just prior to the tournament. June will take care of filling out and submitting permit with town – Fire 
Permit and Health Dept. We believe each to cost $50. 
 
Volunteers: All families are required to volunteer four (4) hours to the weekend. They will be divided 
among Concessions, selling 50/50, door admissions, timers, book, etc. Mat movers night before and 
at the end of the tournament will be fully credited with their volunteer hours.  
 
We agreed to meet again later in the month to iron out details as we will be closer to the tournament 
and have a better handle on numbers, financials, and what we need to get done. 
 
 
 
Motion to Adjourn Meeting: 9:16 pm by Mario Fornini, seconded by Kerry Krauss 


